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Headteacher Update  

What a year! 2022-2023 has brought so many wonderful achievements to celebrate. When reflecting 

on the year during our ‘teach meet’ this week we celebrated so many special moments; from your 

children’s first steps at school; hearing their first words; observing special friendships blossom and 

memories made at birthday parties; good health (Katie P—your attendance is amazing this year!); 

school trips; lunchtime choir club; parent engagement and support on educational visits and I need 

to mention our Ofsted report! Thank you for your continuous support to ensure we offer a wholesome 

and inspirational education for your children! To all the staff… admin, class teams, WEB, Sewells, our 

kitchen staff, and governors; thank you for your commitment this year, the children have blossomed 

and progressed in so many ways and this can only happen with positive relationships, energised 

teams and ‘going above and beyond’. It is an honour to work with you all and lead our school. I wish 

you all a happy and healthy summer holiday. We will see you on 5th September (for those who have 

asked this week, my baby is due in October so I will be back to welcome you all). To our Y6 

pupils, it has been a pleasure to be part of your journey! You are all very special, unique    

individuals. We are all so proud of your achievements and wish you all the luck as you       

transition to Secondary school. 

Take care and THANK YOU! Olivia  

 

Oak Leaves have had a very busy half term!  
 

We have participated in lots of Carnival activities for our topic, thought about numbers in          
Mathematical Development, worked hard on our phonics and used our bodies to make Art in 
Expressive Arts and Design. We have also been working on our ICT skills in Understanding of 
the World. 
 

Our trip to Little Gym was lots of fun, and we all had a great time at Sports Day. 
 

We would also like to wish our Year 6’s the best of luck at their new school in September. 



 Happy Birthday this week to:   
Lily S, Joey S & William T  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Becky Thompson, hairdresser, is available to come into school on Thursday 14th & Friday 15th  

September.  Please update the care diary to inform class teams if you have arranged a    

haircut. Contact Becky on 7793432898 (£10.00 per cut) 

A message from our lovely Nursing Team … “Hope you all have a lovely summer. If you need a school 
nurse over the holidays you can contact us on yhs-tr.specialschoolnurses@nhs.net or mobile number 
07966 306377 between 9.30am—3.30pm. We will get back to you if you leave a message although this 
may not be the same day. Thank you.” 

Nicky Ellis  

For keeping all our pupils safe and leading a fabulous WEB 

team!  

We also wish a Happy Birthday to:  

Asher W, Alex, Cem, Riley W-W, Luke, Theo M, Arlo,     
Jamie, Maeve, Mason B, Myles, Florence, Thomas W,    
Poppy G, Frank S and William S who will be celebrating 
birthdays during the summer holidays. 



 

 
  



 

 
  


